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Welcome back to school! We hope you enjoyed the half term break with your children 

and are looking forward to Bonfire Night at Overstone on Friday! Thank you for all of the 

harvest food donations, which have been delivered to Wing Church and will go to the 

needy in our area. 

 

  This week we will be: 

 Learning about WW1 & WW2 and how these events, along with others, are 

commemorated on Remembrance Day. 

 Reading Little Hen & The Great War and basing our writing on this story. 

 Writing diaries and postcards about life in the trenches. 

 Creating our own poppies. 

 Investigating the seasonal weather in Science. 

 Moving and travelling in different ways in Gymnastics. 

 Catching and throwing in different games in PE. 

 

  Homework 

Following the feedback from the KS1 ‘Meet the Teacher’ event, we have included some 

parental packs in the homework this week, explaining some of the terms and methods 

used in KS1. We will also be running a Maths and Phonics information session after the 

half term holiday to accompany this (dates to be confirmed). 

 

We hope that you were able to access and navigate ‘Mathletics’ and ‘Spelling shed’ over 

half term. Please speak to us if you encountered any problems. 

 

Forest School 

Mrs May has asked to remind everyone that with the colder, wetter weather, all 

children need waterproofs (tops and bottoms) and plenty of layers, gloves and a hat, 

for Forest School.  

 

Dates for your diary   

Friday 2nd November- Bonfire Night 

Friday 9th November- Macmillan green mufti day (please bring a £1 donation) 

Wednesday 12th December- KS1 Christmas Production (time to be confirmed) 

Friday 14th December- Milton Keynes Pantomime  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

The KS1 team 


